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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
Special Meeting 

Thursday, October 7, 2021 
3:30 pm 

 
Public Access to the meeting is only available via Zoom 

Click on the link or paste into your browser 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427 

Public comment can be made via Zoom by using the raise hand function when 
appropriate. 

 
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Discussion and/or Action 
 

1. Proposal to Grant First Selectwoman Authorization to Approve Tax Refunds 
Related to Webster Bank Errors  

 
C. Adjournment  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427

